
 David S. Palmer, Principal   •   Justin Dellarose, Assistant Principal     
 

August 23, 2021 

  

Dear Parent/Guardian and Secondary Student:  
  
Our district receives funds from the federal government under the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001. 
These funds are used in a variety of ways to provide additional help to students in greatest academic 
need. The law also requires that districts receiving these funds must, upon request, provide to military 
recruiters, colleges and universities, access to the names, addresses and telephone listings of 
secondary students.  
  
It is important for you to know that a secondary school student or his/her parent or guardian may 
request that the student’s name, address, and telephone number not be released by the district 
without prior written parental consent. If you would like to make such a request, please submit a 
request in writing to Dr. David S. Palmer, high school principal, by Friday, September 3.  
  
Please contact the high school office if you have any questions.  

  

  

 

 
 

 

 

  

  

  


